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The Permanent Council held a special meeting, under the chairmanship of Ambassador Leonidas Rosa Bautista, Permanent Representative of Honduras, to take cognizance of the developments that were unfolding in the Republic of Paraguay. The meeting was called to order at 11:54 a.m. 
In opening the meeting, the Chair of the Permanent Council reported that in view of the political developments that had been taking place in Paraguay, it was considered timely and appropriate for a special meeting of the Permanent Council to be convened to take note of and monitor developments in that country, where the Chamber of Deputies had decided to initiate impeachment proceedings against the President, Mr. Fernando Lugo.
Next, the Secretary General, Mr. José Miguel Insulza, shared with the members of the Permanent Council the latest information that he was able to ascertain.  The full text of the Secretary Genera's presentation is contained in document CP/ACTA 1856/12.

Following the Secretary General's statement, the Alternate Representative of Paraguay, Mr. José Eduardo Pereira, took the floor. At the outset of his presentation, he expressed the appreciation of the delegation of Paraguay for the efforts of the General Secretariat of the Organization to ensure that the process that was unfolding in his country was being pursued in accordance with the Constitution and current laws of the Republic while fully respecting the rights of all stakeholders, in the context of peaceful coexistence under the unrestricted rule of law. He went on to explain the situation in his country and further detailed several steps that the government of his country had been taking to conduct a comprehensive study of the events that took place.

Expressing the positions of their respective governments concerning the developments were the representatives of:  Nicaragua, Mexico, Venezuela, United States, Colombia, Brazil, Argentina, Ecuador, Canada, Bolivia, Uruguay, Peru, and the Dominican Republic. 

Acknowledging that the meeting was convened for information purposes, the Permanent Council reaffirmed its commitment to monitoring developments in the Republic of Paraguay and to take the appropriate decisions in due course. The meeting was adjourned at 12:50 p.m.
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�.	The statements appear in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1856/12.
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